
Mr.	Falcon-Morano,
Please	consider	this	our	response	to	your	recent	Public	Records	request
dated	February	14,	2020	and	received	February	18,	2020	(attached).
The	Department	has	no	responsive	records	to	this	request	given	that	we
have	not	explored	the	use	of	facial	recognition	technology	in	our
operations	to	date.	Furthermore,	we	do	not	intend	to	consider	such
technology	in	the	foreseeable	future.
Regards,

Lieutenant	Terence	McDonnell

Quincy	Police	Department

Inspector	of	Divisions

1	Sea	Street

Quincy,	MA	02169

617-745-5744

617-745-5749	(fax)

The	content	of	this	email	is	confidential	and	intended	for	the
designated	recipient	specified	above.	If	you	are	not	the	intended
recipient,	then	you	received	this	message	by	mistake.	Please	notify	the
sender	of	the	mistake	by	replying	to	this	message	and	then	immediately
delete	it	from	your	computer.	It	is	strictly	forbidden	to	share	any	part
of	this	message	with	any	third	party,	without	written	consent	of	the
sender.	

From TERENCE	M	MCDONNELL	<TMCDONNELL@quincyma.gov>
Subject Public	Records	Request	Response

To Emiliano	Falcon	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Date Mon,	2	Mar	2020	20:18:10	+0000


